
 

 

July 22, 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Results day is fast approaching and this year, our plan is to run results day as normal. Please 
be aware that things could change, depending on the COVID-19 situation! If anything does 
change, we will be in contact again with further instructions.  

A Level Results Day  

This year will be on Tuesday 10th August; results can be collected from 8:30am in the school 
hall. 

GCSE Results Day 

This year will be on Thursday 12th August; results can be collected from 9:00am in the school 
hall.  

If you are unable to collect your results in person, please send a stamped, self -addressed 
envelope with the appropriate postage F.A.O. Mrs G Bradley, Meden School, Burns Lane, 
Warsop, Notts, NG20 0QN or you can nominate someone to collect the results for you.  

If you are nominating a representative to collect on your behalf, please email the details to 
gbradley@medenschool.co.uk. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or your child’s tutor. Your school email 
address will still be active and this is the best way to contact us securely. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs G Bradley 
Exams Manager 
Meden School 
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